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03/01/2019  12:28:392018/5633/P OBJ johnny green i have studied  the proposed extension and i strongly feel opposed to the application.

From my study where i write this e mail i look at the extension next door which lines up with the line of the 

terrace and allows a view across the gardens and this is how it should be for each house along the line.

if the proposed extension were to go ahead at number 45,  i would be looking at a brick wall protruding into an 

already small garden and the beautiful magnolia tree which creates beautiful light and a sanctuary for wild life 

would be gone .

i would also have the light reduced considerably into my study and kitchen not to mention the extreme loss of 

light for the house next door.

The line of the terrace works very well as it is , the two end of terrace houses have grander extensions and the 

houses in between are in line .

i ask that you help us maintain the terrace just as it is.

Business and the ever desperate desire for extra square feet should not destroy the beauty of our 

neighborhood .

we have to hold on carefully to what we have and not let it slip into a frankensteins monster of a terrace.
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